From: OPR State Clearinghouse

To: Meng Heu
Subject: FW: Environmental Document Review — SCH # 2023040301~ Due to Lead Agency by 7/15/2024
Date: Monday, June 24, 2024 4:00:00 PM

From: Zizi, Joseph@CHP <JZizi@chp.ca.gov>

Sent: Monday, June 24, 2024 9:24 AM

To: Brown, Alex@DOT <Alex.Brown@dot.ca.gov>; OPR State Clearinghouse
<State.Clearinghouse@opr.ca.gov>

Cc: Narvaez, Lidia@CHP <Lidia.Narvaez@chp.ca.gov>; White, Shannon@CHP
<Shannon.White@chp.ca.gov>; Fibrow, Michael @ CHP <MFibrow@chp.ca.gov>

Subject: Environmental Document Review — SCH # 2023040301- Due to Lead Agency by 7/15/2024

You don't often get email from jzizi@chp.ca.gov. Learn why this is important
Good afternoon:
The California Highway Patrol, South Los Angeles Area Office, is in receipt of the Notice of
Environmental Impact document. We have reviewed all documentation provided, including on the
website, and determined there is significant impact to CHP operations.

Please note, CHP is involved in discussions with the lead agency, Caltrans, on a monthly basis.
Caltrans is aware of all of our concerns about traffic, emergency routes, emergency response times,
and roadway incursions. These concerns have been noted in minutes of meetings hosted by
Caltrans.

Should you require any further information, please contact Sergeant Michael Fibrow (by email or
phone) at MFibrow@chp.ca.gov, or (424) 551-4000.

Regards,
Joe Zizi

CAPTAIN J. A. ZIZI | Commander | South Los Angeles Area
19700 Hamilton Avenue — Torrance - 90502
P: 424.551.4000 E: jzizi@@chp.ca.qgov
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